
NEW YORK SENIOR SOFTBALL ASSOCIATION
April 23, 2020
BOARD MEETING MINUTES


Commissioner Joe Ditaranto commenced the meeting using the Zoom Video Conference App. 

Board Member, Joe O'Shea was not available.

The February Board Meeting minutes were read and accepted.

The Financial Report was presented by Joe Ditaranto, and accepted by the Board.

The Board agreed to hold off any decisions regarding the 2020 Softball season, until the County informs NYSSA regarding ;
                  Availability of softball fields
                  Any park restrictions

The next meeting will be Monday, May 18th at 11:30 AM.
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